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LATEST DMF NEWS AVAILABLE ONLINE –  

Public Hearings Scheduled for February 26th & 27th  

 

The latest Division of Marine Fisheries Newsletter (DMF News) is now available online at: 

http://www.mass.gov/dfwele/dmf/publications/dmfnq407.pdf. Articles include:  

 Sector Management for Groundfish  

 Interstate Recreational Registry  

 Updates to Commercial Permits  

 Lobster Cooperative Research  

 Record Right Whale Sightings in '07  

 Summary of Quota Monitoring in '07  

 Top Species Landed in '07  

 February Public Hearings  

 New Regulations  

DMF News is published three to four times per year. Comments and suggestions for the 

newsletter are welcome. Please contact DMF at (617) 626-1621, or write to DMF, 251 Causeway 

St., Suite 400, Boston , MA 02114.  

If you would like to be added to the DMF News mailing list, send an e-mail to 

Shannon.Davis@state.ma.us, requesting to be added as a subscriber to DMF News. Please be 

sure to include your full name and mailing address. There is no charge. If you are a current 

subscriber and would like to change your mailing address, please contact Shannon to provide 

your new information. 
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